Sent by: Turabbaev Bobur [turabbaev@yandex.ru]

Dear colleagues, Professor – Research Director

We would like to express our willingness to establish a partnership in the framework of Tempus program. Tashkent Financial Institute in Uzbekistan is holding the project of “Accounting in small businees” with the grant of “Tempus” and is going to negotiate with at least three European institutes of higher education. And Tashkent Financial Institute  (TFI) will invite You to participate to our project. If You want to accept our invitation, please, send us Your mandate to Our e-mail. 
We are interested to participate in the projects as a partner in the following areas which are subject to Tempus priorities and TFI as well:

 

	□ Teacher training and education science[1]*
□ Business and administration, including:
	 

	Business and administration (broad programmes)
	Accounting and taxation
	 

	Marketing and advertising
	Management and administration
	 

	Finance, banking, insurance
	Business and administration (others)
	 


With best regards,

-- 
Bobur B. Turabbaev
Tashkent Finance Institute
60A, A.Timur str., 
Tashkent, Uzbekistan, 100000
phone(+998 95) 142-66-10/199-13-99 
моb.:(+998 90) 919-89-75 
turabbaev@yandex.ru
